
  

Helping friends blog 

 

 

This week has been a very special week where we have been 

learning about what it means to be a good friend.  We have 

done some fun activities in class and learned about our 

school rules which are: kind hands, kind words, good 

listening, good sitting and taking turns. 

We have chosen one pupil from each class to be part of our 

special “Helping Friends” club. The Helping Friends are a 

group that meet up to learn songs and games that they can 

use to play with their friends in class.   

Thanks to everyone for all their hard work this week! 

 

 

Beth and Jackie. 
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